
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Spring Term Newsletter 
 

 

Stars of the 
Week 

(since the last news 
letter) 
 

Robins: 
Matthew, Olivia, 
Elliott and 
Joshua B 
Swans: 
Cerise, Leo, Tilly 
and Maria 
Owls: 
Evan, Kian, Alfie 
and Chloe 
Penguins: 
Lexi Mai, Harry, 
Oliver and 
Phoebe 
Lunchtimes: 
Lucy B, Eva and 
Matthew R 
Headteacher:  
Lucy B and 
Deleena 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Messages from your PTA 
Valentine Disco  
The PTA would like to thank everyone who attended the disco last week.  
The event raised £209.  Many thanks to Mrs Armstrong, Mrs Pearce and 
her daughter for their help on the night. 
 
Fairy Cake Friday – Friday 9th March 2018 and Friday 27th April 2018 
Following the success of Freeze Pop Friday last year (which will return in 
the Summer), we will be running two Fairy Cake Fridays.  Cakes will be on 
sale after school, at a cost of just 20p each. 
 
Easter Hunt – Thursday 29th March 2018 
This year, the PTA are inviting all children to take part in an Easter Hunt.  
This will take place during the school day and all children who complete 
the hunt will be rewarded with an Easter egg.  Mr Robson has kindly 
agreed that the children can come in non-uniform on this day, in return 
for a bottle donation for the Summer Fayre.  We are looking for a wide 
range of bottles, so would very much appreciate any items, from washing 
up liquid to wine!  
 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 7th July 2018, 3:00 – 5:30pm 
Plans are already underway for our Summer Fayre.  We are unable to run 
large events such as this without the support of additional parent helpers.  
If you are able to help with setting up, running a stall, or clearing away, 
please get in touch.  Any amount of time is greatly appreciated! 
 
 

Governor Vacancies 
Governors are still looking for a parent to join the governing 

board. If you know anyone who might be interested in joining us 

who isn’t a parent but might have relevant skills and time to 

offer and has the best interests of our school at heart then we 

would also be keen to hear from them. If you know someone who 

might be interested then please get in touch with the school 

office.  


